Beryl Baker

As a resident of Tucson for many many years (and grew up here) and having seen the complications
of trying to get Duval mine to do something about their dust/air pollution and for the many very
good reasons people are fighting for the health of the community, we urge you to reject the
proposed air-pollution permit for the Copper World mine. As it's currently drafted, the proposed
permit does little to ensure the mine protects our air or environment. At a minimum you must
require the Copper World mine to obtain a Class I permit. A Class I permit is necessary so that the
mine is *always* accountable for limiting its air pollution and protecting the environment — no
exceptions.

Please do the right thing for the health of the many people who live in or near or even distant from
the proposed mine site. The generations that come after us depend on you making future thinking
decisions not just for money or a few jobs or the limited economic benefit the community might
experience (while destroying the current economic benefit) but for all the inhabitants (wild or
human) that would be effected by a mine at that location. Do what is best for those who can not
speak. Reject this air-polluction permit for the Copper World mine.

Thank you.

Beryl Baker



